GOVERNMENT OF PUERTO RICO

DEPARTAMENT OF EDUCATION

July 25, 2018

Re: CANCELLATION OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL NO: PRDE-OSIATD-FY2018-001 MOBILE
DEVICE TECHNOLOGY AND SERVICES FOR NEW GENERATION SCHOOLS

Dear Sit:

This letter serves as notification of the Puerto Rico’s Departament of Education’s (PRDE) decision to cancel
the Request for Proposal No. PRDE-OSIATD-FY2018-001, Mobile Device T'echnology and Setvices for
New Generation Schools, issued under the authority of Puerto Rico Law 85-2018. The PRDE has determined
that it is in its best interest to cancel the solicitation. This decision is made in accordance with the
prorrogatives granted by the laws and regulations that govern the agency and as stated in the mentioned

document.

If you have any questions regarding this, do not hesitate to contact the PRDE.

Notified to all proponents by email and certified mail:

PROPONENT REPRESENTATIVE AND | POSTAL ADDRESS
EMAIL ADDRESS
Computer Network Systems D/B/A | ¢/o David Morales 262 Uruguay Street
ComputerLink dave.morales(@computetlink.cc Suite C-2 Altagracia Bldg,
San Juan, PR 00917
Apple c¢/o Jair De la Gatza 1 Alhambra Plz, Suite700
(@ jdelagarza@apple.com Coral Gables, FL, 33134
131 Calle Federico Costas, DEPARTAMENT!
Suite 100, Hato Rey, PR 00919 = EDUCAC' ["

Tel: (787) 759-2000 Ext. 6138




